
March 2024

Okaloosa 4-H

Many of you have experienced
the impactful work and care
of Ms. Jatoya Booth, the
Okaloosa UF/IFAS Extension 
4-H Program Assistant. Ms.
Booth sustained the Okaloosa
4-H program during a time of
transition in 2023 and also
grew programming efforts
and support across the
county. 

Ms. Booth resigned from the
4-H Program Assistant
position the last week in
March. Join me in sharing a
sincere thanks and warm
wishes in her new adventure.

Please contact the 4-H Agent,
Dana Stephens, for all
inquiries, needs, and
communications. 

Hooray for Okaloosa 4-H
Youth! Here are some March
accomplishments to share. 

Our Forest Ecology Club
participants placed 2nd in the
Florida 4-H Forest Ecology
Annual Competition!

Nicolas used skills gained
from being a member in our
Dog House Club to attend the
IABCA International Dog Show.
Nicolas received Best in Show
and Reserve Best in Show
Awards!

We are proud of all
Okaloosa County 4-H
youth and their
amazing
accomplishments! 

As a reminder it is policy of
Florida 4-H to always have
two, 4-H level II background
screened approved
volunteers with youth at all
times. This includes all
engagements, activities,
meetings, field trips, etc.
This policy is to ensure
safety of our youth. 
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